
Public Workshop - Vallejo Downtown/Ferry Parking 

 Wednesday August 31, 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

Vallejo City Hall, City Council Chambers 

555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo 

 

The City of Vallejo is the sponsor of the Vallejo Station Intermodal Facility Project.  The project includes 
the two level 1200-space Vallejo Station Parking Structure, the Vallejo Bus Transit Center, and the 
Vallejo Baylink Ferry Terminal.  The parking garage, to be constructed in two Phases, will serve the 
2,500 daily patrons of the Baylink Ferry. 

Upon completion of Phase I (early 2012), the City will implement a comprehensive parking 
management program with the goals of  

 increasing customer convenience 

 paying for maintenance and security of parking facilities 

 ensuring adequate parking for ferry commuters without impacting parking for downtown 
shoppers and residents 

The City will hold a public workshop Wednesday August 31, 6:30 PM at City Hall in the Council 
Chambers.  This public workshop will provide  

 information on the parking garage project 

 an overview of parking policy and parking management  

 options for parking technology in the new garage and surrounding areas  

There will be opportunities to ask questions about these topics and to give the City your ideas about 
parking management in the downtown and waterfront areas of Vallejo. 

We want to hear from you!   

For more information on this workshop, please call 415-284-1544 or email VallejoPark@nelsonnygaard.com. 
 

 

 

Vallejo City Council Chambers is ADA compliant.  Devices for the hearing impaired are available from the 
City Clerk.  Requests for disability related modifications or accommodations, aids or services may be 
made by a person with a disability to the City Clerk's office in person or by phone at 707-648-4527 no less 
than 72 hours prior to the meeting as required by Section 202 of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 
1990 and the federal rules and regulations adopted in implementation thereof. 

 


